March 2, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as authorization that Mullen Heller Architecture is the aigent for THR Properties LLC., owner
of the property being “Lot 10-A-1, FOUNTAIN HILLS PLAZA SUBDIVISION" in all matters for the City of
Albuquerque's Site Development Process.

Sincerely,
THR Properties LLC



